
NOTICE TO THE BAR 
 

REINSTATEMENT FEE FOR ADMINISTRATIVE INELIGIBILITY BASED ON FAILURE TO 
COMPLY WITH THE MANDATORY CONTINUING LEGAL EDUCATION REQUIREMENT  

 
 
 Pursuant to Rule 1:42-2(b)(7), the Board on Continuing Legal Education 

(“Board”) recently recommended to the Supreme Court a reduction in the fee assessed 

against attorneys who seek reinstatement to active good standing status after being 

declared administratively ineligible to practice law in New Jersey for failure to comply 

with the mandatory continuing legal education requirement.    The Court on January 7, 

2014 approved the Board’s recommendation.  Accordingly, for administrative ineligibility 

that will begin in the 2014 compliance reporting year, the reinstatement fee will be $100.   

   
        
       /s/ Glenn A. Grant 
       ___________________________ 
       Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
       Acting Administrative Director  
            of the Courts 
Dated:  January 16, 2014  
 


